
Forestbrook Elementary
Potential ASR Well Siteµ The Data is provided "as is" without warranty or any representation of accuracy, timeliness or

completeness. The burden for determining accuracy, completeness, timeliness, and fitness for
or the appropriateness for use rests solely on the requester. Horry County Schools makes no

warranties, express or implied, as to the use of the Data. THERE ARE NO IMPLIED WARRANTIES
OR WARRANTIES OF FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR

MERCHANTABILITY, AND HORRY COUNTY SCHOOLS SHALL HAVE NO LIABILITY FOR
ACTUAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL LOSSES ARISING FROM USE OF THE DATA. The

requester acknowledges and accepts the limitations of the Data, including the fact that the
Data is dynamic and is in a constant state of maintenance, correction and update. 

The only Official District Maps are those kept at Horry County School District Office located at 
335 Four Mile Rd, Conway, SC. The data provided here are based on those maps, but in the event of 

any conflict or question, the official physical map at the Horry County School District office controls.
For detailed zoning information please call Joe Burch at 843-488-6712.

DISCLAIMERS AND COPYRIGHTS

1 inch = 185 feet
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